Postdoctoral fellow eligibility for Tier 1 awards Fall 2022
The Cancer Center biannual innovation awards program has traditionally been open to all UNC faculty to promote innovative cancer research allowing groups to branch out in new directions.
To promote the ability of postdoctoral fellows to obtain future independent funding to support novel and innovative ideas, postdoctoral fellows will be eligible to submit Tier 1 ($50,000) proposals as the PI with a letter of support from their faculty mentor for the Fall cycle (due October 3rd, 2022). The proposals should have an element of innovation and not just be to complete existing research and are not meant to serve as a launching pad for individual careers. The proposals can be in any arena and will be reviewed by UNC LCCC leaders in the population, basic, translational and clinical sciences.
Proposals will be evaluated on the same criteria as other awards, but postdoctoral proposals will receive special consideration to enhance chances of funding while competing against more established faculty. The purpose of the awards program remains to fund cutting-edge, innovative science that can initiate a program of future funding.

